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August 25, 2020 

 

 

The Honorable William G. "Bill" Herbkersman 

South Carolina House of Representatives for District 118 

896 May River Road 

Bluffton, SC  29910 

 

via e-mail:  mfdusa@aol.com 

 

Dear Representative Herbkersman: 

 

The South Carolina Citizens for Life state political action committee, LIFEPAC, is pleased to endorse 

you for re-election to South Carolina House District 118.  This endorsement reflects your commitment 

to renewing a culture of life and your pro-life voting record that shows you are in agreement with the 

positions of South Carolina Citizens for Life.  Thank you. 

 

As the South Carolina General Assembly has passed life-protecting legislation, the number of abortions 

occurring in South Carolina has declined by nearly 64 percent. Pro-life citizens have saved 193,423 

unborn babies. Legislation saves innocent babies' lives. 

 

We know that pre-born children and the medically fragile and dependent members of our human family 

can count on you to protect them from the threat of abortion and euthanasia.  We look forward to 

working with you again in the South Carolina House to restore legal protection to innocent human life.   

 

 

Sincerely for life,          

      

         

     

Lisa Van Riper 

President 
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Saving babies’  l ives in  South Carol ina ’s most  notorious former abort ion faci l i ty .   
Street  address:  1411 Barnwell  St .  Suite  3,  Columbia SC  29201  

Mai l ing address:  P.O.  Box 5865,  Columbia SC  29250  
Phone: 803.252.LIFE (5433)    Fax:  803.252.3118   e-mail :  sccl@sc l i fe .org    web: www.sclife.org 
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